
When considering testimony details regarding the specific charter school 

application currently proposed in Pinehurst School District, I urge you to 

please refer to the actual proposal on record, https://

www.pinehurst.k12.or.us/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/John-Adams-

Academy-Proposal.pdf found on the official Pinehurst District 94 website. 

Accurate information is key to making an informed decision. 

Unfortunately, some testimonies submitted in support of SB 767 

contain claims that inaccurately represent the actual proposal details, 

confusing the facts and misleading those who don't know otherwise.  

Whether those claims are mistakenly wrong or intentionally false, the 

Senate Committee on Education is responsible for verifying the facts 

and/or specific claims before relying on them for consideration in 

their vote.
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